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To whom it may concern:

The manuscript (NO: 47346) titled “The clinical use of low-dose aspirin for elders and sensitive
subjects” was re-read carefully by me, Jay Whelan PhD, Department Head and a professor in the
Department of Nutrition at the University of Tennessee, Knoxville.

[ was born and educated in the United States. I had obtained BS of Biochemistry from Southern
Connecticut State University; MS of Public Health Nutrition from the University of North Carolina,
Chapel Hill, PhD of Nutritional Sciences from Penn State University, and was supervisor over research
at the Lipid Research Laboratory, Cornell University. As a native English speaker, I have published
more than 90 original research papers, reviews and book chapters in English.

Please let me know if you have any concern.

Sincerely yours,

Head, Department of Nutrition

Interim Head, Department of Public Health
229 Jessie Harris Building 2

1215 West Cumberland Avenue

University of Tennessee

Knoxville, TN 37996-1920

Tel: 865-974-6237/865-974-6260

FAX: 865-974-3491

e-mail: jwhelan@utk.edu
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